
 

Contract CNQ029 Alcoa Highway SR 115 (US 129)  

August 18, 2016 Project Update 

 

The project is moving along well. KUB electric, water and sewer have been relocating as the ROW and 

Construction Easements have been cleared.  AT&T and Comcast have also been relocating and/or 

modifying their facilities to allow the contractor to progress with road construction. The 72” storm drain 

pipe along Alcoa Highway near Montlake is currently being installed (photo below). The contractor has 

also been preparing to start retaining wall work on the west side with Wall #8. There are 10 walls in total 

to be constructed, but at this time the Department is reviewing a proposal to eliminate one of the walls, 

which could save both time and money.  The Temporary Runaround at East Maloney Road is scheduled 

to be completed in December 2016.  

 

   


